From: William Lynch

To: Finance Committee; All Alders; Mayor
Subject: Agenda item #10 82371 TIF financing for development in 3100 block of E. Washington Ave,
Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 4:16:02 PM
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Why?

Were the developers and all the city committees that have already approved this
project not aware that it was at the end of the runway used by the F35's?

Is it to ease your conscience that you are allowing affordable housing to be built at the
end of the runway used by the F35's?

Is it because you feel guilty because the people that will be crowded into this
development won't be able to relax outside? But, by gosh, they'll be fine as long as
they stay inside and don't open any windows.

Will you now be offering TIF financing to the rest of the neighborhood?
Thankyou for your service,

Brenda Lynch
3176 Ridgeway Ave.
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